





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 6th November 2022

This week the children enjoyed a visit from the author Kayla Diamond who read her stories to them in an assembly. In class, the children have been learning all about hot countries. They have looked at animals that live in hot countries and have also focussed on using hot colours in their arts and crafts. Next week the children will be focussing on cold countries and will be looking at animals and clothing they would see in a cold country.



HOME ACTIVITIES:

Please practise the Poetry Basket poem "Breezy Weather"

Breezy Weather



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Remember to check your emails for the Tapestry activation email. If you have not received it please contact emily.byars@dohabritishschool.com.





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 6th November 2022

Photos of the Week





Thank You